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CORRESPONDENCE - Tim Spivey

Fw: Entertainment/Dancing Permit for Roxanne's

LBBIZ to: Sophia Meng-Chhom 06/10/2013 07:48 AM
Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

Please respond to LBBIZ

--— Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/10/2013 07:48 AM —

"Tim Spivey" <tjspivey@charter.net> To <Ibbiz@longbeach.gov>
06/08/2013 08:47 AM e . . .
Subject Entertainment/Dancing Permit for
Roxanne's
Tim J. Spivey
3446 Cerritos Ave.

Long Beach, Ca. 90807

| am a citizen and resident of the Calights that will be directly impacted by such a permit. |
already suffer from the 2 a.m. patrons who leave Roxanne’s yelling and often fighting as they
get into their cars parked in front of my house. This particular area of the neighborhood has
already suffered from the success of the Black Bird Café on Orange and Wardlow. My friends
and family have to park long distances to visit because there is absolutely no parking for said
restaurant and and patrons must park on our street. They close in the afternoon just in time
for patrons of Roxanne’s and City Limits to clog up Cerritos Ave. because they too have such
limited parking. This new permit will only depreciate the quality of life further for our
neighborhood. This has been designated as an Historical District. We have won numerous
awards for outstanding neighborhood. | am disappointed with the city even considering such a
permit in such a parking impacted neighborhood. No, No, a thousand times No!!! Now is the
time



